Note to Bd from Judy Lantz
2-24-20

There are 2 points I want to make tonight.
1. Bell Canyon Social Events

· Let’s  just be reminded that this is a government agency funded by tax-payer dollars and subject to California state laws.  
· The funding of Bell Canyon social events was a proposal I reluctantly agreed to based on the assurance that we would have control over the events and that funding the events would benefit the CSD by promoting awareness of our function and showing how resident’s tax dollars were spent.
· The Heart2Heart  event was approved with the understanding that the charity promoted, Hathaway-Sycamores,  was not to be an integral part of the event.
· This may be a reputable non-profit,  but the CSD has no business using tax dollars to promote a charity without thoroughly investigating it.
· Did you read the only announcement of the event mailed to all homeowners with their monthly HOA assessment billing?  Not only was the  CSD funding and sponsorship not mentioned, but the charity Hathaway-Sycamores  was represented as the primary focus of the event.

2. Bell Canyon CSD website

Over the last year we have discussed the CSD website at several meeting including an agenda item in November 2019.  Each time I was assured that the Bell Canyon site was in compliance.  The HOA site is not in compliance with the handicapped access provisions of the law.  We need an independent website.

Read by Judy Lantz at 2/24/20 Bell Canyon CSD meeting.
Request made by Judy Lantz to include this note in the minutes of the meeting.
